
 Page 1 of 1 
 

From: Sanket soni 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 10:23 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: new rule for nursing registration 
 
Hi Kathleen, 
 
According to me and my family and friends all students who have studied or 
complete theor tertiary study in english speaking country they should not give 
IELTS or OET for nursing registration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sanket. 
 
 


